
Student Alumni Association 
All graduates of GCCN have been invited to join the newly established Alumni Association. It 
is planned that once a year there will be a reunion dinner with an invited guest speaker. It is 
hoped that by keeping in touch with former students the College will be able to help them in 
their work as staff nurses or in their continuing professional development. The Association 
will seek to promote communication between GCCN and the students and facilitate further 
learning and recreational opportunities. 
 


